Request for funding from the Human Suffering Relief Fund
What is the Human Suffering Relief Fund?

This fund, established in 2020, is used to provide assistance to address human suffering resulting from
disasters of all types—whether “natural” or human-caused or both. A request for an expenditure from this
fund can be made at any time to the Clerks, who appoint an ad hoc committee with members from
Contributions Committee, Committee on Ministry and Counsel, and any committee or action group
relevant to the particular request, such as Peace and Social Concerns, Earthcare, or Justice Action
Group. The ad hoc committee shall review the request. Payments from this fund are approved by the
Meeting for business upon recommendation from the ad hoc committee.

Please edit this document to include the requested information, then email it to
clerks@annarborfriends.org

Name(s) of Requester(s):
Name of Agency/Organization for which funds are requested:
Web Site of Organization:

If you have an amount in mind, please list it:

Please answer these questions in a few sentences:

1. How is their mission consistent with the goals of this fund?

2. To the extent that you know, how would our funding be used?

3. How can Friends learn more about this organization?


mailto:clerks@annarborfriends.org

Many organizations are set up to be paid by credit card, which is difficult for us. If we do fund
this group, please find out exactly who we should make a check out to and where we should
send it. [In some cases we can’t pay by check, but it's much more complicated if that's what we
need to do]

4. Name of organization for the check:

5. Address to send a check



